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Media Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     
 

OUR to Meet with Unsolicited Bidders 

(KINGSTON, Jamaica: May 22, 2013): The Office of Utilities Regulation (OUR) will, from  

May 24, 2013, begin to meet with the short-listed entities from the recent unsolicited proposals it 

received from interested parties to provide new generating capacity. 

 

The OUR has advised Cabinet that as of May 22, 2013 it will not review  any more unsolicited 

offers for the supply of new generating capacity. The regulatory body is now in the process of 

advising all relevant parties of the formal process it is adopting to select any final offer(s).  
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Contact:  
Elizabeth Bennett Marsh 
               Public Education Specialist 
               Office of Utilities Regulation   
36 Trafalgar Road 
3rd Floor PCJ Resource Center 
Kingston 10 
Phone: 968-6053-4 / Fax: 929-3635          email: ebennett@our.org.jm  

Mobile: 322-7539                                          website: www.our.org.jm 
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